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January 4th, 1929.

J. P. Chamberlain, Esq 
510 Kent Hall,
Columbia University, 
New York City.

« »

Dear Sir:-
Your letter of January 2nd 

addressed to Sir Arthur Currie has been received.
I regret to Inform you that 

Sir Arthur is at present in England and it will 
not be possible for him to attend the meeting

"e do not expect himon either date mentioned, 
to return to Montreal until the Spring.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
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